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COMMERCIAL AGRICULTURE DEVELOPMENT PROJECT 

  
RFP Ref: 088/CS/CADP/21 – TECHNICAL SERVICES PROVIDERS TO SUPPORT THE PUBLIC AND 

PRIVATE DIALOGUE MECHANISMS FOR IMPLEMENTATION OF THE VALUE CHAIN STRATEGY 
DEVELOPMENT SUBCOMPONENT 

 

https://www.google.com.br/maps/place/Largo+dos+Minist%C3%A9rios/@-8.8283796,13.2384465,17.34z/data=!4m5!3m4!1s0x1a51f3b7019a0f99:0xfad84a4de8d48d55!8m2!3d-8.8284088!4d13.2400818
https://www.google.com.br/maps/place/Largo+dos+Minist%C3%A9rios/@-8.8283796,13.2384465,17.34z/data=!4m5!3m4!1s0x1a51f3b7019a0f99:0xfad84a4de8d48d55!8m2!3d-8.8284088!4d13.2400818
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RFP Ref: 088/CS/CADP/21 – TECHNICAL SERVICES PROVIDERS TO SUPPORT THE 
PUBLIC AND PRIVATE DIALOGUE MECHANISMS FOR IMPLEMENTATION OF THE 
VALUE CHAIN STRATEGY DEVELOPMENT SUBCOMPONENT - Clarification Nº 1 

 

 

 

Question Nº 1:  May I ask in which language the EOI on SUPPORTING PUBLIC-PRIVATE 
DIALOGUE MECHANISMS FOR THE IMPLEMENTATION OF THE VALUE CHAIN 
DEVELOPMENT (PPD) SUB-COMPONENT can be delivered? English or Portuguese.  

 

Answer CADP Nº1: In accordance to the Procurement Document that includes the 
TOR and Instructions for the bidders, Clause 1. Letter of Invitation, Para 8 page 4 
states: 

Expressions of Interest (EOI) shall be submitted in English, using Forms I, II, III and IV 
that are part of the TOR and must be delivered in a written form to the address below (in 
person, or by mail, or by e-mail) by the deadline of May 19, 2021. 

Consequently, firms´ EOIs/candidature shall be presented in English language. 

 

 

Procurement Unit 
Luanda, May 14, 2021 
 
 
  


